
October 29th, 2021
NEWS RELEASE 

EXCIA AL Stay Perfect Lift Emulsion ＜Foundation＞

Announcement of a Voluntary Product Recall and Apology

Albion Co., Ltd (Headquarters in Tokyo, Japan, President and CEO, Shoichi 

Kobayashi) issued a voluntary recall for [EXCIA AL Stay Perfect Lift Emulsion
<Foundation>], released in September 2020.  Some  of the affected products 

may experience a quality issue; thus, we have concluded that the product is 

not meeting the standard for our customers to use.

After our internal investigation, we have confirmed the safety of the 

product use. Using the product will not harm your health or safety. We 
sincerely apologize to all customers and partners. We will take preventative 

measures and strive for more extensive quality control.

【For customers who have purchased the affected product】

For detailed refund information,  please contact ALBION Customer 
Service  (link below) .

Contact
●ALBION Customer Service https://krs.bz/secure/m/inquiry

The affected product: Albion EXCIA AL

Stay Perfect Lift Emulsion ＜Foundation＞
Launch date: September 18th, 2020

■Discoloration may happen to the foundation shade, depending on 
the storage period.


